From:

Sent: 16/06/2020 3:34:28 p.m.

To: Feedback Aurora Plan [feedbackauroraplan@comcom.govt.nz]

Subject: Price increase

Dear sir madam

It is unfortunate that this Price increase has come about as a result of under investment by the aurora board. The board must've been acutely aware of the under investment as part of thier strategic planning and I therefore clarify why do you have a professional board producing such results.

Clearly the pressure of the board to produce a dividend to the major shoulder being the Duneden city council has had a bearing on their capital expenditure for maintenance. Hence It's the Duneden city council Being the beneficiary At the expense of the rest of Otago.

Could you give us some assurances that the board going forward will give priority To funding its business, ahead of funding stakeholders.

Perhaps the Otago district Council should cop up with the rebate of some of the dividends that received over the past 10 years

Get Outlook for iOS



This e-mail message (including any attachments) is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient please delete the message and attachments and notify the sender. You may not read, use, copy, or distribute any part of it or disclose its content or existence. Lifetime Group Ltd accepts no liability for any loss caused either directly or indirectly in connection with transmitting, unauthorized access to, or a virus in, this message or its attachments.

A disclosure statement is available on request and free of charge.